
 
  
 

 

 
 

Addendum # 3 WWTP Polymers 
ITB # FY23-ITB-08 

 
To:  All Prospective Bidders 

Date:   March 31, 2023 

 Subject: Addendum # 3 – ITB # FY23-ITB-08 – WWTP Polymers 
Please note the specification changes/modifications below for the ITB. 

Item 
# 

Page 
# 

Section 
# Specification Modifications and Questions 

1 N/A N/A N/A 

Modification: 
On Thursday, April 13, 2023 at 8:00 p.m. EDT, Charlotte Water will 
be moving the location of its Contracting Opportunities website.  
Advertisements will be available continuously at any time by 
visiting charlottewater.org.  This solicitation, project details, 
addenda, and any other content related to this bid opportunity will 
no longer be accessible at 
https://charlottenc.gov/Water/Projects/Pages/Opportunities.aspx.  
On the date and time specified above, all references in the 
solicitation to the previous website are hereby replaced in their 
entirety with charlottewater.org. 
 
Bidders shall utilize the instructions provided herein this addendum to 
locate this bid opportunity after the date and time specified above. 

 

In order to constitute a complete Bid response, you must acknowledge receipt of this addendum with the Addenda Receipt 
Confirmation Form in Section 4 of the ITB in your Bid. Any Bidder not acknowledging receipt of an issued addendum 
may not be considered. 
 
In the event additional changes or clarifications to this ITB are warranted, all Bidders are responsible for monitoring 
charlottewater.org site for additional addenda. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City of Charlotte and look forward to receiving a Bid from your 
company. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ryan Lingholm, CLGPO, CPPB 
Procurement Officer 
 
cc: ITB Team 
 ITB File 
 
  

http://charlottewater.org/
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To locate this bid opportunity after April 13, 2023 at 8:00 p.m. EDT, go to charlottewater.org: 

1. Select the “Work with us” tab at the top of the page, then click “Contracting Opportunities”. 

 
 

2. On the “Contracting Opportunities” page, click the blue box that says “Contract Opportunities”. 

 
  

http://charlottewater.org/


 
3. The Contract Opportunities page displays information for all departments of the City of Charlotte.  You can search 

for the current bid opportunity by type or category. 

 
 

You can also search for a bid opportunity by entering a keyword in the “Search opportunities” box. 

 
4. Click on the project to view information and documents related to the bid opportunity. 
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